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Recommendation
• Adopt a resolution amending the Standing Rules for 
the County’s boards, commissions, committees, and 
councils to define the process for submitting a 
recommendation that the Board of Supervisors 
support or oppose pending legislation and aligning it 
with existing Board policy on legislative coordination 
and advocacy. 



Background
• Standing Rules for all County Boards, Commissions, and Advisory 

Committees originally adopted in March 1999

• They were most recently amended in February 2008, but not since
• In 2019, the Board of Supervisors adopted a Legislative 

Coordination and Advocacy policy to establish a coordinated 
process for conveying official Board positions on federal and state 
legislative matters, including advisory boards, commissions, 
committees, and councils
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Background (cont.)
• Over the years, County advisory bodies have become more 

actively engaged in policy matters; however, only the Board of 
Supervisors has the authority to express the official views of the 
County of San Mateo on pending legislation

• The Board of Supervisors adopts an annual Legislative 
Program outlining the County’s priorities regarding new 
legislation 



San Mateo 
County 
Legislative 
Session  
Program



Background (cont.)
• To educate Commissioners on the County’s legislative advocacy 

and coordination policy, County Executive staff have:
Added this information to the County’s Boards and Commissions 

Handbook
Developed a step-by-step guide on the procedure for advisory 

bodies to follow regarding legislative advocacy
Hosted various legislative training sessions 
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Proposed amendment
• “To facilitate consistent and coordinated Board of 

Supervisors-approved support or opposition to any pending 
federal, state, and local legislation, budget proposal, or 
other policy on behalf of the County of San Mateo, all 
County Board and Commission members shall follow the 
San Mateo County Legislative Coordination and Advocacy 
Policy, which begins with presenting a request to the 
Intergovernmental and Public Affairs Unit in the County 
Executive’s Office.” 



Thank You
Any questions?
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